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Mr. Alex Veston
Ms. Dominique Upsey

800 Hylton Road, Pennsauken, NJ 08110
Telephone: 856-662-8500

August 5, 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! | hope that you had the opportunity for a restful and relaxing
summer. As the principal of Pennsauken High School, | know the success of a school is dependent
upon the hard work, dedication, and partnership that exist between school staff, parents, community
members, and most importantly, the students. This upcoming year, once again, our partnership will
be put to a test and | am sure with everyone’s cooperation, we will continue our success here at the
high school.

The first day of school is Thursday, September 5, 2024 and it will be a full session of school.
Students may enter the building at 6:40 AM. Students are required to wear the appropriate school
uniform as laid out in the High School Uniform Policy. The High School Uniform Policy and order
forms are located on https://high.pennsauken.net, under the “Parents” tab and the Dress Code has
also been included in this mailing. Again, Students must adhere to the Dress Code.

| encourage students, parents and guardians to visit the Pennsauken High School website at
https://high.pennsauken.net/ and the District’s site at pennsauken.net. These web pages provide
information about the school’'s academic programs and upcoming events. The District Calendar,
Student Handbook and Code of Conduct, which outline information such as student expectations,
attendance policies, are available on these sites. Also on this website, you will find access to the
“Free and Reduced Meal Application.” Please review this information and contact the school with any
questions you may have.

Information about transportation will be sent to you before the opening of school and students will be
sent an email with instructions for opening day. | am looking forward to a very positive school year
and if you have any questions please feel free to email me at rbonkowski@pennsauken.net.

Sincerely,

Richard Bonkowski



